The Oaks CP School Newsletter Monday 12th September 2016

Welcome to the new term. We hope you all have had happy and restful summer break. We welcome our new children and new families to school. Newsletters are normally published fortnightly on a Monday. Newsletters are emailed (please let the office know if you wish to be added to our list). It is also displayed on the website and on each cloakroom door. A supply of paper copies are available at the office if you prefer.

Reception parents—this is the last paper copy you will receive so please let the office know your email address so you can be added to our list.

Important notices and dates are always displayed on our newsletters, so please ensure you keep up to date.

Class Assembly Dates

Assemblies are at 9am in the school hall. Parents and family members are welcome to come and watch.

Year 6 ~ Wednesday 21st September Year 4 ~ Wednesday 5th October Year 5 ~ Thursday 13th October Year 3 ~ Wednesday 19th October Please ensure that the school office has up-to-date mobile phone numbers



Diary Dates

Tuesday 13th September ~ Y6 Trip to High Rid

Wednesday 14th September ~ Y5 Trip to Ribchester & Y1 trip to Fire station

Tuesday 20th September ~ Forest Schools starts in Year 2 then fortnightly

Tuesday 27th September ~ Forest Schools starts in Year 1 then fortnightly

Wednesday 21st September ~ Little Acorns Group Starts

W/B 3rd October ~ Book Fair in School

Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th October ~ Parents Meetings 3.30—7pm

Tuesday 11th October ~ Individual Photos

Wednesday 12th October ~ Our Opening Morning 9-11.30

Friday 21st October ~ End of Half Term

ADVANCED NOTICE OF NATIVITY DATES ~ Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th December.

www.theoaksbolton.co.uk

Our Website is currently being updated. Please bear with us while we make these improvements.

OPEN MORNING

Our **Open Morning** for parents and prospective parents is on Wednesday 12th October 9-11.30am. Please spread the word. Everyone welcome!

The Post-Box

Please can we encourage you to use the post box outside the office when dropping off cheques, dinner money or reply slips.

These can also be sent through class teachers.



Extracurricular Clubs

Clubs start on Monday 19th September. Your child will be informed about their clubs by a letter this week. After school clubs need a reply slip returned to school stating if children are being collected or walking home.

UNIFORM

Please make sure all uniform is labelled. Clothes will be returned to the correct class and your child if they are labelled. Thank you for your support

DO NOT PARK IN THE CAR PARK

Parents please do not park on the school driveway or in the carpark. This is for staff only and too many cars can mean emergency vehicles cannot get through. Thank you for your support.